High School Bulletin for December 1st, 2022

Today's High School birthday: Hailey Turner

Remember to buy your yearbook!

Seniors, don't forget to get your senior and baby pictures turned in as soon as possible to Mrs. Gremel.

There will be a quick meeting after school today for those that would like to help sell yearbook ads.

Attention softball players: Please stop in the office and sign up for softball. There will be a short and informative meeting about the upcoming season on Tuesday, December 13 at 3:05 pm in the cafeteria.

Student of the Month for October are as follows:

9th grade - Davis Peters

10th grade - Dalton Anderson

11th grade - Sully Linzner

12th grade - Lance Beringer

Please help to congratulate these students when you see them. They will be treated to a coupon to be used at the a la cart window in the cafeteria.

Christ the King Latchkey program is hiring! We are looking for someone who is energetic, fun-loving, hardworking and loves working with children. Christ the King is a Christ centered school focusing on the children in the greater Unionville and Sebewaing area.

Christ the King Lutheran School - Unionville Campus is looking for someone interested in working 2:30-6pm, Monday through Friday, up to 20 hours/week. There is the potential for before school care for 6:30-8am, Monday through Friday as well. Position opens immediately. See the office for more details.

On Friday the Middle School Leadership Team will be selling popcorn just outside of the cafeteria for just \$1. Please consider helping them out. Thank you

On Tues. Dec.6th will be another time that you can wear a Hat for \$1. This is a fundraiser for your MAD Day. You will give your 1st hour teachers your dollar and they will give you a sticker to put on your hat. Thank you for participating.

If you are riding the bus to a friends house, we need a note from both parents saying that it is ok. No phone calls will be accepted.

The library is available most mornings for silent reading and studying. Feel free to stop by.

Attn Students: PLEASE make sure that you check your emails!!!!!!

Please make sure that when you are late, leaving or coming back, for any reason after school starts, that you come into the office and sign in or out.

Students, just a reminder if your going on a college visit please have the <u>Guidance Office sign</u> <u>your form before you go on your visit..</u>

Student, just a reminder if you are going on a job shadow please make sure you get a form from the Guidance office.

Students: All vehicles must be registered in the office. Permit forms are available in the office.

Remember Patriots: Care for others. Own the day. Be determined. Show effort."